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Date:   1 December 2024 
 
 
Acknowledgement of Letter – Police & Crime Plan 2025-29 
 
 
FAO: Members of the Police and Crime Panel 
 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 30th October 2024 in respect of my Police & 

Crime Plan which was presented to the Police & Crime Panel on 28th October 2024 for 

members to review and make recommendations.  

 

Thank you for confirming that the Panel were satisfied with the draft Plan and were 

supportive of the approach taken to the Plan and delivery strategies.   

 

I welcomed the Panel’s reflections in relation to anti-social behaviour (ASB). As 

discussed, I have now included a specific metric in relation to ASB incidents within the 

plan. This will provide the increased focus on this area that the Panel felt necessary. 

 

To ensure the Plan remains fit for purpose and appropriately reflects the voice of the 

public, a full review will be conducted each year. This will be brought to the attention of 

the Panel at the relevant time in the future and we will ensure that as much as possible 

this is a representative as possible.  

 

I look forward to reporting positive action towards delivery of this plan in due course. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Rupert Matthews 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland 


